
PENNSYLVANIA BAR ASSOCIATION 

PLAIN ENGLISH COMMITTEE 

Request for Nominees for 2023 Clarity Award 

The Pennsylvania Bar Association Plain English Committee promotes the use of clear 

legal communications. One of the ways we do this is to give the Clarity Award to 

individuals who exemplify the best in concise, clear legal writing – both those of us in 

the profession and those who write about the law from the outside. We plan to present 

the 2023 Clarity Award at the PBA Annual Meeting, on May 3, 2023. Please help us 

to have many worthy contenders by nominating an individual who you believe 

exemplifies the best in clearly communicating about the law to others. Complete the 

attached form with the name of your nominee and send it no later than April 4, 2023, 

to:  

Maria Engles 

PBA Staff Liaison to the Plain English Committee 

100 South Street  

P.O. Box 186  

Harrisburg, PA 17108 

e-mail: maria.engles@pabar.org

mailto:maria.engles@pabar.org


Clarity Award Nomination 

Name of nominee:   

Nominee’s title/profession: 

Nominee’s address:   

Nominee’s telephone number: E-mail:

Nominee’s contribution to Plain English (Attach additional sheets if necessary; 

include a sample of the nominee’s writing or other materials. Internet links to 

material published online are acceptable as well as hard copies.):  

Your (nominator’s) name: 

Your address:   

Phone: Email: 
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